
We have started the term off with reflection as our focus 
character virtue for the next few weeks. During our Collective 
Worship this week, I was really proud of how the children were able 
to explain to me how they use reflection to look back at what they 
have done well, and what things they might want to do differently in 
the future. 

Diary Dates
Welcome Meeting  - Monday 16th September 3:30pm

Rosemoor Trip(Reception-Year 6)  - Friday 20th September
Celebration Collective Worship 9:05am - 26th September, 10th 

October, 24th October, 21st November 5th December
Parent Consultations - 7th and 8th October

School Photographer - Wednesday 16th October
Harvest Soup Share - Friday 18th October
Flu immunisations - Monday 21st October
Half Term  - 28th October - 1st November

Last day of Autumn Term - 20th December

Welcome Meeting - Monday 16th 3.30-4pm
Please join us for  our welcome meeting in the school 
hall; where you can meet the staff and other parents 

over a cuppa and cake!

 The Clinton C of E  Update 13.09.24

The children have had a great first full week back 
and it has been wonderful to see and feel the buzz 
of enthusiasm and collaboration filling the school!
I have been really impressed with how the 
children have returned with positive and 
resourceful attitudes in approaching their learning 
tasks.  You can read more about what the children 
will be developing their skills and knowledge in, 
across the curriculum, on their class Curriculum 
C360 Maps that I have also shared with you. 


